
 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This is a letter to confirm that the statistical analysis of the manuscript titled “Should we 
resect colorectal cancer in patients over the age of 85?” was undertaken by Dr Stephanie 
Yerkovich who is a trained medical statistician.  
 
Dr Yerkovich is affiliated with the Common Good Foundation at The Prince Charles 
Hospital, Brisbane, Queensland, Australia. She has a Masters in Biostatics.  
 
Her contact details:  
Dr Stephanie Yerkovich 
The Common Good Foundation 
GPO Box 3175, Brisbane, QLD 4001 
Phone: +61731394000 
Fax: +61731394002 
Email: stephanie.yerkovich@tpchfoundation.org.au 
 
Corresponding Author 
Dr David Flynn 
General Surgery Department, The Prince Charles Hospital, Rode Rd, Chermside 4032, 
Brisbane, Queensland Australia 
Phone: +61413388792 
Email: David.flynn@health.qld.gov.au 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr David Flynn  
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